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THE UNITED WORLD OF PIPING
 

  
 
Dear Piping Enthusiast,
 
Piping is completely global, either with a type of bagpipe as an indigenous instrument or having
been introduced somewhere along the line by a visiting piper.  Our music extends across all
boundaries and long lasting friendships have emerged as a result - in this uncertain world, lang
may your birls and taorluaths be heard, loud and clear.                        
 
At this Festive Time of the Year, all of us here at Begg Bagpipes wish you and your families
every health and happiness for 2017 and beyond. We hope you have all enjoyed our newsletter
and we are planning to bring you more interesting topics next year.
 

Yours aye,
 

James Begg, Gavin Begg, Lisa Begg, Bill Begg, Iain Begg,
Donald MacInnes, Gordon Cameron, Mark Smith and Malcolm Foster.

 
Piping Perfection

for all your piping supplies, repairs and service.
 
 

     
 
 
 
 

www.beggbagpipes.com
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